Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



26th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

On Friday 16th February during half term, Chinese New Year begins. Here at Perryfields Infants we have planned many exciting educational activities for your child to take part in to celebrate this festival once they return to school.

We will be learning about the Chinese New Year festival and their rich culture as well as singing Chinese songs and completing Chinese inspired activities.

In addition, we would like to invite parents to attend a Chinese New Year art afternoon on Tuesday 20th February starting at 2 p.m. and finishing at 2.45 p.m. Parents are welcome to come into their child's classroom to complete various art activities with their child before home time.

Competition time

A competition has been set for children to make and decorate a paper fan at home. This can be achieved by folding an A4 piece of paper and decorating it with drawings or any other embellishments you may have access to. The entrants will be judged on Monday 19th February and a prize for each year group will be awarded for the most creative design. Please bring your fans to school by Monday 19th February if you wish to enter.

Yours sincerely

Rosie Newland

PSHE/SMSC/RE subject leader

R. S. Newland







